
 

FOPS UPDATE 

Friends of Penruddock School 

 
 
 
 
It’s a new school year!!! A huge welcome back to our current parents and families and a very warm 
welcome to our new parents and families – we hope you have settled well into our school and enjoy being 
part of it. 
The main role of FOPS is to carry out fundraising activities throughout the year to support our school. 

Allow me to introduce our current committee members: 
 

 Laura Offin – Chairperson 
 Stephanie Taylor – Treasurer 
 Helen Nicholson - Secretary 

 
As parents, you are all automatically members of FOPS and we welcome input and support from you all. 
Therefore please feel free to join us at the committee meetings and/or share your ideas with any of the 
committee members. There are lots of ways you can help out, so please come and have a chat with us! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Speaking of Whatsapp groups… 
We have a Whatsapp group set up for each of the classes - these are used to keep you updated on 
fundraising events planned to support our school.  

To join the groups and be kept up to date then please message Helen on 07454552357 
 

Upcoming events: 
 

 Fashion Show Fundraiser – see attached poster. Tickets can be purchased by contacting Helen 
(details on poster), at the Friday pop-up uniform shop, from the school office or by contacting any of 
the committee members – come on ladies, you know you want to!!! 

 Did someone say Cake Sale?? Oh go on then, I’m sure we could manage one before the end of the 
year!!! 

Following the Fashion Fundraiser we will arrange another FOPS meeting, to 

which you’ll all be invited – hope to see you there!  

 

We raised a fantastic: 

£584.31 

Huge thanks to everyone 

for your support and 

contributions! 

 

This is a great way to 

fundraise and requires 

very little effort. We will 

re-post the details 

shortly on our Whatsapp 

groups 

Be part of your school 😊 



 

 
 


